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University of Alaska Anchorage Title IX Brief   
Academic Year 20222-2023 
May 2023 Board of Regents Meeting 
 
 

Effort Comments  

Outreach, Education and 
Prevention/Awareness 
Programming  
 

 Prevention activities for students are led by the Dean of Students 
Office.  The Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault Coalition has 
continued to meet regularly throughout the academic year. 
In this academic year,, some of the organized events include: 

- Safe September Consent Messaging on Social Media 
- Clothesline Project Tabling and Events 
- Purple Thursday - DV Awareness 
- Consent Tabling and Safety Kits 
- Stalking Awareness Campaign 
- Healthy Sexuality and Wellness Fair 
- My Little Black Dress Doesn’t Mean Yes Event 
- Karaoke Night with Consent Tabling 
- Denim Day  
- Take Back the Night Event 

 

T 50% of UAA students 
completed the training by May 12, 2023.  

Title IX Employee Training Completions: 88% of UAA employees 
had completed training by May 12, 2023. 

Title IX Training Completed by Title IX Employees: All UAA 
Office of Equity and Compliance staff training is maintained at 

https://www.uaa.alaska.edu/about/equity-and-
compliance/contact.cshtml.  The UAA OEC Lead Investigator will be 

https://www.uaa.alaska.edu/about/equity-and-compliance/contact.cshtml
https://www.uaa.alaska.edu/about/equity-and-compliance/contact.cshtml
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Challenges Staffing:  Currently, there are two vacant full time Civil Rights 
Investigator positions in the UAA OEC office.  When the Deputy 
Title IX Coordinator resigned his position, a Civil Rights Investigator 
in the office was promoted into the position of ‘Lead Investigator.’ 
The vacant positions are currently posted for recruitment. The 
vacancies in the OEC offices statewide makes a challenging impact 
on all of the offices, as we all work to support one another. 

Policy:  With the known upcoming changes in Title IX regulations, 


